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We are planning to introduce the parking bay signs and markings during May/June 2013.
Our contractor will put out cones and signs as necessary in advance of their work to help
clear parked vehicles. The scheme will come into effect in June/July this year when the
Iegal order has been made and residents have been able to acquire permits.

Guildford Borough Council (GBC) provide on street parking services in Waverley on
behalf of the County Council. GBC parking team will write to you again during June to tell
you how to apply for permits. ln order to purchase a permit you will need to be able to
show proof that your vehicle is registered at your property (if you are a company car
driver a letter from your employer/vehicle supplier to this effect is needed and suitable
proof of residence). Following your application, GBC will check and process your
application and issue permits following the criteria set out above. Enforcement wi!! start
once the order has been made.

Further information is available on SCC's website:

www. su rreycc. gov. uk/parking/waverley

Yours faithfully

David Curl
Parking Team Manager
Surrey County Council


